

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater San Diego changes lives through quality youth programs and guidance in a safe, affordable and fun environment.

December 22, 2020

Old Mission Rotary Club 1334 Hardin Dr. El Cajon, CA 92020

Dear Friends at Old Mission Rotary Club,

On behalf of our dedicated Board of Directors, staff, and especially the members of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater San Diego, we thank you for your recent donation of \$3,500 for our *Little Jumps Big Changes Campaign*.

The funds raised through this campaign provide program scholarships for low-income families and allow us to continue offering programs that teach our members how to make healthy lifestyle choices now, and instill a love of fitness and nutrition for their future.

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater San Diego has over 75 years of experience in successfully providing children with life-changing services that aid them in their overall development. We believe that the way to build a better tomorrow is to invest in a child's future today.

Thank you for helping us *Change Lives* through your valuable investment.

Sincerely,

Kira Foody

Vice President, Development

Kin Foody

This letter also serves as your gift receipt. Your donation is tax deductible as allowed by law. No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation. Tax ID # 95-1865988.